
 
 
 
April 3, 2024 

 

Re:  Ogden Street 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 

The Village of Penn Yan went out to bid to rebuild Ogden Street following the water main 
project this fall and storm sewer improvement work. This is part of the Village’s ongoing efforts 
to revitalize Ogden Street.  

The project is scheduled to begin on April 9th*. During this time the road will be open to 
local traffic only. Please use caution when traveling through the area. Every effort will be made 
to maintain access to residential properties during the project. However, there may be brief 
periods where access is restricted.  

 We will post updates regarding the project to the Village of Penn Yan Department of 
Public Works Facebook Page and the Website. Should you have any questions, please call Melissa 
Gerhardt or Brett McMichael at 315-279-6535. We appreciate your patience and understanding 
during this time.  

*These are estimated timeframes and are subject to change. 
 
Sincerely,    

  
Melissa Gerhardt 
Director of Public Works 
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